

BALTIC SCHOOL DISTRICT Registration 2019-20

Registration will be open for 2019-20 school year in July!



NOTE: The left column are "quick links" bringing you to either more information regarding registration for your student(s).

Baltic School District has an online enrollment and registration system that parents can use to enroll students online, when and where it is most convenient for them, and in just a few minutes. Parents will have the ability to enter the student's enrollment, medical and required forms.

New parents will need to visit the school to complete the process and present student documents, such as certified birth certificates, immunization, proof of residency, and required forms to staff to review and confirm their authenticity.

The online enrollment system is provided in English and Spanish. For parents without computer or internet access, we have Kiosks set up in either office for your convenience.

Notes:

- A new student is a student who did not attend any Baltic school site in the previous school year.
- A student who attended a Baltic School site last school year is a returning student and will need to complete re-registration.
- Important: All students must have online registration complete by August 15, 2019.